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CommenterWords 

The Northern Pass Transmission line should not be built. New Hampshire doesn't need the power, will not benefit  

in any meaningful way from the line, but the line will damage one of New Hampshire's most valuable resources,  

that being our beautiful natural landscapes which draw visitors from all around the nation and the world. Their  

spending adds far more to the New Hampshire economy than Northern Pass ever will. 

  

 


